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Another fun filled month, full of exciting
activities.
We made our own Easter bonnets and took
part in the parade, where they marched
around the room for everyone to see their
creation.  And what better way to celebrate
Easter than for Stitch the rabbit to come and
visit us, and the babies absolutely loved him
and were so gentle stroking him and giving
him some food.

As we have had nicer weather, we have
spent a lot more time in the garden,
exploring the water and using pipes and
guttering to tip the water in and watch the
water flow down.  We have also got the big
sand pit back open, which the babies have
spent a lot of time in, practicing their
scooping skills.

We have focused on spring, by exploring
colours, animals and natural objects using
them for crafts and tuff trays.
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Please can we ask you to put cooler clothing
in your child’s bags as the weather is
becoming nicer and we want to keep the
children as cool as possible.

If your child cannot have our nursery sun
cream, please can you bring this is, labelled
with your child’s name.

Next month we will be exploring the children’s
interest whilst still incorporating the outdoors.

They still continue to love animals, so we will
be focusing on this.

If you find any spring objects when out on
walks, please send them in for us to explore
and incorporate within the activities. 

What have we been
learning?

Reminders

What’s next?
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